
Dear Glencoe Community, 
 
It is officially May and we are starting to gear up for our Centennial Celebration on May 29 from 
5:30 PM - 8:00 PM! The evening promises to be a hit with live music, face painting, temporary 
tattoos, balloon art and more! Please mark your calendars for this special event. A big thank you 
to all of our community members who have already donated their time to planning, as well as 
those who have donated to the raffle and offered services for the evening. We couldn’t do this 
without you, and I appreciate everyone’s participation so much! 
 
We are starting to see spring weather and that beautiful Portland sunshine has made recess so 
much more enjoyable! I hope you all have a wonderful weekend, and we look forward to seeing 
you back at school on Monday! 
 
Katie 

 
Our Centennial Celebration Display Case - Thank you, Linh Trieu (5th Grade Parent), for your 
time and beautiful design to celebrate our upcoming party! 
 
AANHPI Month 
Asian American Native Hawaiian Pacific Islander Heritage Month began as a week-long 
celebration in 1979. May of 1990 saw the first month-long celebration of the accomplishments 
and contributions of people identifying as AANHPI in the US. For more information on the 
history of this Heritage Month, here is an article from The Library of Congress. If you would like 
to take part in celebrating Asian American Native Hawaiian Pacific Islander Heritage Month in 
the community, check out these events happening in and around the Portland area. Here at 
Glencoe, 2% of our students identify as Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and/or Pacific 
Islander! 

https://guides.loc.gov/asian-pacific-american-heritage-month-legal-guide/history-overview
https://everout.com/portland/events/?category=aanhpi-heritage-month


 
Centennial Gear - Now Ready to Order! 
Get your Centennial t-shirt or sweatshirt before the big celebration! Use this link to get your 
whole family set up with some Glencoe swag. Once all of the Glencoe orders have been placed, 
your shirts will be delivered to Glencoe by May 27th for pick up. All orders must be placed by 
May 12th.  
 
To get started, it might be helpful to watch this how to video. Please reach out to Sara Gardner 
with any questions. 
 
End of Year Event Date Changes 
Spirit Day - Storybook Parade: changed from 5/16 @ 9:00am to 5/21 @ 9:30am 
Ice Cream Bike Ride (after school): changed from 6/4 to 6/11 
Field Day: changed from 6/5 to 6/10 
5th Grade Promotion: changed from 6/9 to 6/11 
Last Day of School: changed from 6/10 to 6/12 
 

https://www.companycasuals.com/Glenco2025/start.jsp
https://youtu.be/Rc9Q-MDVZOo

